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December 3, 2014 

 

Ms. Laureen Sherling 

548 Indian Trail 

Round Lake, IL  60073 

 

Dear Ms. Sherling, 

 

 

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous 

donation of many tubs of yarn and knitting looms.  I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to 

our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use.   The students in the New 

Directions program have a knitting group and make hats for newborns at the hospital or to donate to needy 

families.  They also sell their hats for fundraisers in order to keep the project going.  Your donation will 

allow the students to focus on their giving, rather than fundraising.  We truly appreciate your 

thoughtfulness in providing the donation. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

 


